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Salida, Colorado — The Salida Public Works Department will be working with a contractor to complete 
pavement and curb markings in the downtown area from Sackett Avenue to 4th Street between E Street and 
G Street.  Work is scheduled to occur on Monday, May 2nd through May 4th.  Access will be maintained, 
however, some parking stalls will be inaccessible while work is underway.    

 
For any questions, please contact Public Works at 719-539-6257. 
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